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PER CURIAM:1

John Beauford appeals his convictions for possessing with the
intent to distribute cocaine in violation of 21 U.S.C. § 841(a)(1)
and (b)(1)(C) (count one), possessing with the intent to distribute
more than five grams of cocaine base in violation of 21 U.S.C. §
841(a)(1) and (b)(1)(B)(iii) (count two), and possessing stolen
firearms that had been shipped in interstate commerce in violation
of 18 U.S.C. § 922(j) (count three).  He was sentenced to 151
months’ confinement on counts one and two and 120 months’
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confinement on count three, all the confinement terms being
concurrent; three year terms of supervised release were imposed on
counts one and three and a five year term of supervised release was
imposed on count two, all the terms being concurrent.  

Beauford contends that the evidence was insufficient to
establish that he intended to distribute the cocaine and cocaine
base and that the firearms were stolen.  Viewing the evidence and
all reasonable inferences to be drawn from it in the light most
favorable to the jury’s verdict, the evidence was sufficient to
support Beauford’s convictions.  See United States v. Gourley, 168
F.3d 165, 168-69 (5th Cir. 1999).

Beauford further asserts that 18 U.S.C. § 922(j) is
unconstitutional as violative of the Commerce Clause because it
extends federal control to firearm possession that does not
substantially affect interstate commerce.  However, as Beauford
concedes, this argument is foreclosed by circuit precedent.  See
United States v. Luna, 165 F.3d 316, 319-22 (5th Cir. 1999).  The
judgment of the district court is

AFFIRMED.


